
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3299 LMA 

04 July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Miss Pagliarulo left us on Friday for a new post, a promoted position - of course we are delighted 

for her but we are also sad to see her move on from BPA.  We know that she has provided a wealth 

support mainly to Year 7 students but also across the other year groups.   

 

As a result, from today and now Year 11 have completed their examinations, we will assume the 

pastoral support structure for September.  This means that the dedicated member of staff who 

will coordinate pastoral support for your child will be:  

 

Year 7&8 – Mrs Cheston 

Year 9&10 – Miss Pardoe Matthews 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead continues to be Mr Thornberry. 

 

If you have any questions or if you would like to contact your child’s Pastoral Behaviour Manager, 

please use enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

L MacLaren 

 

Mrs MacLaren 

Headteacher 
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